
 

2150 Alston Way | Suite 320 | Berkeley, CA 94704 | 510-809-8010 |  AmericanRivers.org 

 

 

Project Name: Three Creeks Parkway Restoration Project 

American Rivers Request for Proposals for LANDSCAPING SERVICES for Creek 
Restoration in Eastern Contra Costa County, California.  

RFP and Project Description Materials available at 
https://www.americanrivers.org/3cpproject/ 

Project Description  

American Rivers seeks Proposals from qualified contractors to execute planting, 
irrigation, weed control, and maintenance for the Three Creeks Parkway Restoration 
Project at Marsh Creek starting in November/December 2020 and running through 
April 2023. The creek restoration Project is designed to provide multiple benefits, 
including improved water quality in Marsh Creek and the Sacramento-San Joaquin 
Delta, habitat for a diversity of avian, fish, reptile and mammalian species, and 
recreational opportunities for the growing community of the City of Brentwood. These 
improvements will be realized by widening 4,000 linear feet of the Marsh Creek flood 
control channel, creating a floodplain along the low flow channel, and removing non-
native and restoring native riparian and upland vegetation in a 13.5-acre Project Site. 
The Project will also bring much needed shade to the Marsh Creek Regional Trail, as 
well as a pedestrian undercrossing below Central Avenue to reduce traffic congestion 
and improve safety. Civil construction will be completed by December 2020 and 
Landscaping work (this RFP) begins after Civil channel and floodplain reshaping work is 
complete. The Project is located within the City of Brentwood, approximately 5.7 miles 
upstream of the creek’s outlet to Big Break in the Sacramento – San Joaquin Delta and 
roughly halfway between the Delta and the base of the creek’s headwaters on the eastern 
flanks of Mount Diablo. 

 

PROPOSALS are due by 5:00 pm (PDT), Tuesday, June 30, 2020, sent via email to 
3Creeks@americanrivers.org.  
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